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Date: 03/11/23 

Dear Parents, 
Namaskar! 

As we are all aware, the pollution levels in the NCR have been steadily increasing, 
posing a significant health risk to our community. In light of this situation, we are 
taking necessary steps to ensure the safety and welI-being of our students. 
So it is mandatory for all students to wear masks from 4.11.23 in school 
premises. This decision has been made to reduce the exposure to air pollutants and 
to protect the health of our students. 
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Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Together, we can ensure a 
healthier environment for our students. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Regards 

Lerration na. 

Circular No: JPIS/23/170 

Ms. Riby Chandel (Principal) 
(principal@jpinternational.co.in) 
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